
Cross of Grace 

Lutheran Church

Last weekend our very own Sven 
Schumacher and Brady Gurganious 

were able to visit Cross of Grace 
Lutheran Church. Cross of Grace will 

be helping raise funds throughout this 
month for Pando! 

Thank you for your support!

We are happy to report that Pando is 
almost ready to open! Finishing touches 
are being done as we speak, and things 
are looking great! We are hoping to have 
tenants moving in by the end of 
June/beginning of July.

Since we last mentioned Pando, we were 
blessed to be featured on WRTV 6.  Read 
the article and view the video segment 
that appeared on air here: 
https://bit.ly/2T7uuFI

Want to support the new Pando program and help youth who are experiencing homelessness? 
Please visit our website: https://www.lutheranfamily.org/how-to-help/donate.html

Dear Friends 
and Supporters,

Thank you to Cross of Grace 
Lutheran Church and everyone 
who has helped us raise funds 
for this new project for your 
continued support throughout 
this process. With your help, we 
can provide a safe, affordable 
environment from which our 
tenants can achieve their dreams. 


